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October 13, 2020

Jamie L. Jackson, Chief Attorney

Joint Administrative Procedures Committee
Room 680, Pepper Building

111 West Madison Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400

Re: Department of Revenue
Rule 12B-5.150

Dear Ms. Jackson:

This is in response to your letter dated October 6, 2020, regarding your review of Rule 12B-5.510, F.A.C.

12B-5.510(4)
Comment: Incorporated Material —Form DR-156R, Renewal Application for Florida Fuel/Pollutants
License
P. 1: In the “Where do | file this application?” section on the first page a reference is
made to a notarized application. Due to proposed amendments, this language should
be revised for consistency.
P. 6: In the signature portion of this form, “state” should be revised to “stated.”
Response: Pages 1 and 6 of Form DR-156R, Renewal Application for Florida Fuel/Pollutants

License, have been revised based on the comments provided. A Notice of Change was
published in the October 13, 2020, edition of the Florida Administrative Register. A
copy of the corrected form and the Notice of Change are included.

If you need further assistance regarding the changes in response to your comments, please feel free to
contact me at 717-6536.

Sincerely,

Janet L. Young
Agency Rules Coordinator



